From: registrar

To:

Subject: HPE CM: letter of comment comments re Enbridge application #EB-2019-0159
Date: Thursday, February 6, 2020 2:34:29 PM

From: Hamilton Coalition to Stop the War_

Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 7:32 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>; Jeff.YureI_

cc I

Subject: comments re Enbridge application #EB-2019-0159

Ontario Energy Board

Jeff Yurek, Minister of The Environment

Please consider my comments below in reference to Enbridge application EB-2019-0159.
There is a climate emergency!

Therefore, please hold a fully transparent oral hearing at which the upstream and downstream
effects of the proposed pipeline can be considered.

Humanity is rapidly running out of time to transform our economy and redefine our
relationship to the land. This situation means no more business as usual.

There are risks and costs associated with more greenhouse gas pollution and the
development/operations of these industries and these fossil fuel companies do not want you to
think about these things.

The world’s climate scientists warned in October 2018 that we must cut greenhouse gas
emissions at least in half by 2030, and since then the warnings have become even more dire.

We should not allow the fossil fuel industry to keep pretending as though they can solve our
problems the land and planet can not always be sacrificed for their short term profits.

We have recognized the deep connection between the climate emergency and the fossil
fuel industry, making it especially outrageous to allow these companies greater control over
the future of our planet.

| oppose this pipeline application.
Please acknowledge receipt of this message.
Yours truly,

Ken Stone








